
COMMUNITY MEMBER STAKEHOLDERS 
 

As stakeholders of St. Helena Elementary School(SHES), you have a vested interest in our 

students.  You, like the staff members, want no less than a world-class education for our 

students.  To achieve world-class status, many must pool their efforts.  We, the staff members of 

SHES, ask that you: 

 

 Assist us in establishing mentoring or tutoring programs throughout the community, 

 Volunteer time  in our school, assisting in requested capacities, 

 Assist  us in fostering community pride, support and involvement in school activities, 

 Encourage our students to participate in community activities and/or participate in service 

opportunities, 

 Offer assistance in the use of technology, wherever and whenever possible, 

 Encourage members of the community to take advantage  of our open door service for 

instruction in the use (or use for those with experience) of technology, 

 Assist  us in establishing a good working relationship with the local media by providing 

positive, professional, and honest comments, 

 Attend civic organizations and club meetings to positively discuss our school, and 

 Support all of our academic and athletic programs. 

 


